
Fundraising/Volunteering

Mooretown Lady Flags Girls Hockey Association is ran by volunteers. Every family

that is registered with our organization must submit a $500 postdated volunteer

cheque; this includes coaches, team staff and members of the Executive.

All cheques must be submitted to their teams’ manager/parent rep by a specified

date. If the cheque and volunteer form is not submitted that player will not be

permitted to skate until it is received.  If the required 6 hours of volunteer time is

not completed, then the cheque will be cashed; any NSF cheques will result in

player participation being suspended until all fees are paid in full.

We don’t want your money we want your time

Our organization actively fundraises throughout the year, including the off season,

to help offset costs like registration, ice and referee fees. As a parent/guardian of a

Lady Flags player you are expected to complete 6 hours of volunteer work.

While you are volunteering on behalf of MLFGHA it is expected that you represent

our organization in a professional manner while adhering to the MLFGHA Code of

Conduct.

If a family feels that they are unable to complete their volunteer hours due to

extraordinary circumstances it is strongly advised that you contact a board

member. Once the concern is received it will be reviewed by the board.

Note:

Working the time clock and scoresheet does not qualify for volunteer hours; these

are jobs that should be divided up by the team manager amongst the team

parents on a rotating schedule. “On ice helpers” do not qualify for volunteer hours

as well; only rostered team staff positions qualify.


